
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, March 15, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Dunk Day  

 Crispy Chicken Fillet  

 Salisbury Steak with Gravy and Mashed Potatoes  

 Salad Bar Selections  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Tristan Hall  

   

1. Do you want to earn 10 tiger stripes? Well it’s easy; all you have to do is be safe, 

ready and respectful by being referral free next week during our PBIS spring break 

incentive and on Wednesday March 21
st
  you will receive two tiger stripes worth five 

each.  Your advisors will be discussing the spring break incentive with you 

during MP. If you have questions please ask your advisors. At the end of the spring 

break incentive you will be able to earn a total of 10 tiger stripes and be able to 

participate in fun activities at the end of the day on Friday March 23
rd

 
  
in recognition 

of all the good choices that you make.   

 

2. Attention Adventurers! Gurrie's RPG Club will have a brief meeting immediately 

after school today in Ms. Vogg's room.  This meeting will only take a few minutes, 

so please attend if possible.  If you have any questions, please see Mr. Walsen or Mr. 

Schwartz for more information.  See you after school!  

 

3. Reminder to all under Water robotics STEM club members we will meet today until 

4pm to discuss the road to regionals and the next steps in the competition season. 

Everyone should be there. See Mrs. Halper if you have any questions.  

 

4. The deadline for ordering a yearbook has has been extended! Order yours now 

through Thursday, March 22. Forms available in the office or from Mrs. McGovern. 

Don’t miss out on your chance to purchase this year’s book of memories! 

 

5. Attention: Any students that have their Voices permission slips, please turn in to Mrs. 

Pedersen.  

 

 

 


